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Big Sing 

 

A big thank you to all family and friends 

who joined KS1 and KS2 for the ‘Big Sing’. 

The children really enjoyed being able to 

perform songs they have been learning 

relating to their themed enquiry, alongside 

some whole-school songs that they have 

been learning weekly in singing 

assemblies. 

 

 

 

Rocksteady 

If you would like more 

information or are 

interested in joining Rocksteady please 

visit their website and click on the ‘Sign Up 

Today’ icon.   

https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com

/info-for-parents/  

Our next Rocksteady performance will be 

on Tuesday 2nd July at 9:15am. 

 

Creative music course opportunity 

One of our music teachers, Anne Clough, 

will be running a 2-day holiday creative 

music course for young people with 

additional needs between the ages of  

4 - 8. The course is on Thursday 30th May 

and Friday 31st May, 10:30am - 3:00pm, at 

Milton Park Primary School. This is a drop-

off session; children should be able to 

support themselves as independent 

learners for the full two days of the course. 

Please fill in the booking form here for 

more information and to request a place. 

https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/info-for-parents/
https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/info-for-parents/
https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/CeMKCM7XYuqGAg3IWQwu9?domain=forms.office.com
https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/CeMKCM7XYuqGAg3IWQwu9?domain=forms.office.com

